CEDIA Extends 2016 Awards Deadline
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Installers wanting to participate in the CEDIA Awards get an extra week to finalise and submit
entries-- the association extends the submissions deadline for the annual Awards to 25 April

2016.

“The iﬁdustry has never been busier than it currently is and we recognise that it can be
extremely difficult to balance client work and submitting award entries,” CEDIA EMEA says. “We
have therefore decided to extend the deadline to allow members to complete their entries to the
best of their ability without undue pressure. The response to this year’s awards has been
incredible and we are looking forward to seeing all entries later this month.”

Submissions can be completed via the CEDIA Awards website, and likewise one can buy
tickets tickets for the evening online. The event is a black tie ceremony complete with a drinks
reception, three course sit down dinner and an after party, and takes place on 1 July 2016 at the
Guildhall, London.

Go CEDIA Awards 2016



http://www.cediaawards.org/

